

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

FOH complaint against AFS

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> To: Ken Russell <okie1kenobi@gmail.com>

Wed, Oct 11, 2017 at 8:00 AM

Good Morning Mr. Russell,

I have received your e-mail regarding the Worthing Pit, DRMS Permit No. M-1977-526. Our office makes every effort to inspect a site with a complaint within 30 days of the receiving the complaint. I sympathize with the noise issue and the truck traffic and I am sorry to hear it has impacted your parents water business. Unfortunately our office does not have jurisdiction over truck traffic or noise.

I will review the file for this site as well as the approved reclamation plan. I will contact you as soon as possible to arrange a meeting with you and a site inspection of the Worthing Pit to determine the sites compliance with our rules. The approved reclamation plan for the site and other pertinent documents regarding the site history is available on our imaged document system on our website:

http://mining.state.co.us/Reports/Pages/ImagedDocumentData.aspx

I will contact you soon,

Jared

[Quoted text hidden]

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist III



P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 | F 303.832.8106 |

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

jared.ebert@state.co.us | mining.state.co.us